
Dear Elnora Families,

It’s hard to believe we’re already heading into the final months of the school year! As we look back on
this past month, I want to send out a big THANK YOU to everyone who has helped make our school
such a wonderful place for students to grow and shine.

Our new greenhouse is starting to take shape, and it wouldn’t have been possible without the amazing
volunteers who stepped in to help build it. We’re so excited to watch our students plant, water, and
care for their very own gardens.

Thank you as well to all the families who came out for parent-teacher interviews. Your involvement
makes a real difference in your child’s success at school, and we’re grateful for the strong
partnerships we have with our families.

Our pancake breakfast at the Drop-In was such a fun way to bring everyone together—thank you for
coming and sharing your morning with us! 

Additionally,  what an amazing Book Fair we had! Thanks to your support, we raised funds that will go
directly back into our library program and to keep new books coming in for all of our readers.  This
does remind us to keep reading for our “Around The World” reading challenge. 

Thank you also for taking the time to complete the school surveys. Your feedback is helping us plan
and make Elnora School even better for our students next year.

There’s lots to look forward to:

 • Our Theme Week is coming up from May 12–15, with the theme “Legends of the Wild.” Get ready
for some wild adventures and fun activities!
 • Grade 6 students will be writing their ELA PAT Part A this month—best of luck, we believe in you!
 • We’ll be busy growing and caring for plants in our greenhouse, watching our hard work come to life.
 • And we’ll soon celebrate an important milestone at the Grade 8 Leaving Ceremony on June 12.

Thank you again for everything you do to support your kids and our school community. It’s a great
time to be an Elnora Eagle!

Sincerely,
Sarah Hogg
Principal, Elnora School
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UPCOMING EVENTS FOR MAY

May 2 PD day (No students)
Reed Ranch here to collaborate
May 5 Bus Driver Appreciation
May 6 Theme week forms are due
Edo Hot lunch
May 8 Staff appreciation lunch from
the Parent Council  - THANK YOU!
May 12 Theme week starts
Kindergarten Monday
May 13 Theme week day 2
Hat day
May 14 Theme week day 3
May 15 Theme week field trip to Sylvan
Lake and sleepover
May 16 Students go home by 8 am 
May 19 No school - Victoria Day
May 20 Subway hot lunch
Grade 8 to Delburne 9:30-11 am
May 26 Intergenerational (grades 5-8)
May 28 ELA Part A 
May 29 Kindergarten Orientation 
3:30-4:30
May 30 Foodtastic Friday

Please turn in your childhood photos to Miss Kelly by May 15th for the grade 8

leaving ceremony slideshow.  5-8 photos of each graduate please. 

Grade 8 Leaving Ceremonies will take place JUNE 12th at 5:30 pm!

Grade 8 Students

Final Exams will be taking place in
June.  Please watch for an exam
schedule grades 6-8.
Provincial Tests - GRADE 6
ELA Part A - May 28th
ELA Part B - June 12th
Math Part A - June 13th
Math Part B - June 17th

Upcoming Dates: Reminders!

Kindergarten Orientation
Join us on May 29th at 3:30 pm for
Kindergarten Orientation.
Registration information will be
available, a welcome bag, as well as
an opportunity to meet the
teacher/principal. 
Please bring your child!

Thank you!
We want to acknowledge and say
thank you to our bus drivers; Chris
Tschirhart and Bob Tinis.  Thank you
for getting our students to school
safe.  We appreciate you!



Legends of the WILD
Coming May 12 -15

Badminton



Greenhouse Build

Pancake Breakfast



Spring Activities


